
Turvey Park
P U B L I C  SCHOOL

  Phone     	 6925 2589                                                        	          
  Fax           	 6925 1663  
  Email        	 turveypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                                   
  Website    	 www.turveypark-p.schools.det.nsw.edu.au                                                      
  Principal	 Anna Roberts

NEWSLETTER                     No 23 - Wednesday 4 August 2021 (Term 3 - Week 4)

Quality learning programs
Catering for all

Caring & safe environment
Excellent Resources

Beautiful surroundings

 

KINDERGARTEN 101st Day 
Kindergarten were counting how many days they had been at school.   On 
Friday 23 July, they celebrated their 101st day with a 101 Dalmatians themed 
day. Well done Kindergarten on your fabulous learning so far! 
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3/4C are learning about poetry this 
term. We have had lots of fun, playing 
with words to create ballads, limericks 
and haikus. Check out some of our 
amazing talent! 

Class Limerick: 
 
There was a class called 3/4C 
They learned fast like a busy bee. 
They can never take a break, 
Learning is a piece of cake! 
There enormous brains are the key! 

Meteorites by Inman 
 

Meteorites 

Crashing, landing 

Killing, dinting, breaking 

Dust on the land 

Overwhelming! 
 

Snakes by Charlie 
Snakes 

Deadly, venomous 
Deadly, killer, vicious 
Always ready to strike 

Evil Blossoms 

Pink, purple, white 

Delicate, falling, 
blooming 

Each one gracefully 
floats 

Pretty 

 

By Violet Gorrie 

 

 
My Pets  by Andre                 

Funny, happy 

Sweaty, energetic, fun 
Fun in every way 

Fun pets 
 

 

Sunsets by Charlotte 

The sunset 

Falling into the dark 

A pink sky of hope  
And the moon rising for the night            
Beautiful 
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K - 6 ASSEMBLY AWARDS
Being accountable for their learning
KB Oliver Gerhard
KW Oscar Harland
1C Kaleb Honeman
1RH Isaac Madden
1S Samuel Yang
2G Alex Cord
2TW Adrian Ah Lam
2/3C Silva Hasan

Laila Flint
3/4C Sienna Cutting

Akram Kambar
3/4E Oliver Cattell

Jonathan Lal
3/4H William Webb

Ghaidar Khdir
3/4R Fadi Eedo

Ty Hund
5/6C Vincent Berben
5/6H Phillip Cattell

Fletcher Mills
5/6F Will Errington

Jasmine Morris
5/6R Cooper Willoughby

Payton Churchward

Library 5/6C
Science 5/6F

Honour Certificates
Georgie Chapman
Indy Locker
Adelia Campbell
Ace Romano-Horrocks
Archie Hartas 
Leroy Adams

CANTEEN ROSTER
Week 5 - Term 3
Monday Jodi, Kristy Norman
Tuesday Jodi, Kathy Bell
Wednesday Jodi
Thursday Jodi, Megan Ward
Friday Jodi, Nicole Blyth, Terry-Ann McBeath

CALENDAR
August
Wednesday 11 P & C Meeting @ 7.00 pm
Wednesday 25 Book Week Character Parade
September
Friday 3 P & C - Father’s Day Stall
Friday 10 P & C - Obstacool

REMINDERS
August
Friday 20 ORDERS CLOSE - Book Character 

Parade Lunch Orders
Friday 27 APPLICATIONS CLOSE - 

Kindergarten 2022 
DUE - Year 6 Baby & Toddler 
Photo’s

POP payments - if paying on the due date, can we 
please ask that you make the payment prior to 6.00 pm 
as this is the closing time for payments via the bank.

N E W S L E T T E R                                       
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Good morning TPPS families

Thank you very much for continuing to follow the COVID-safe guidelines that are in place in NSW regional areas. 
While we do not have any COVID cases in our area, the restrictions we have in place will make sure we are safe if this 
should happen.

•	 Congratulations to our TPPS debating team – Imogen Patterson, Mikayla Blake, Marley Gow and 
	 Claire Bye - and their coach Jenni Fraser. They were successful yesterday, winning all four online debates to 
	 become zone champions! An amazing effort for these young ladies. They now go on to debate in the regional 
	 final. We are very proud of them!

•	 Today we are recognising and celebrating NAIDOC Children’s Day. There are a series of activities, games 
	 and learning sessions set up for students in mixed K-6 groups to participate in. Thank you to the staff involved 
	 in getting this organised and those involved in running the activities with their student leaders!

•	 If your child has lost any jumpers or coats, please ask them to look near their bag hooks and in the lost 
	 clothing cupboard. There are many jumpers and jackets there without names.

Safety message – Please talk with your children about being safe when leaving school to go home. Children crossing 
roads have caused a few frightening moments over the last week so please remind them to be careful when they are 
crossing busy roads around our school.

Thank you!
Have a great week.

   
Anna Roberts
Principal

 NEWS   NEWS   NEWS

P & C NEWS
 
P&C Meeting 
•	 The next meeting will be Wednesday 11th August @7pm in the school staffroom

CANTEEN NEWS

Book Character Parade – Special Student Lunch 
•	 Students only as parents will not be attending the parade
•	 Wednesday 25th August (orders due by Friday 20th)
•	 Orders can be made using the QKR app or via cash at the canteen
•	 Cakes and lollies will be available on the day for $1
•	 Jodi will need some extra helpers on the day  - 10am – 1.30pm

Clothing Pool
•	 Opens on Friday morning 9am – 9.30am
•	 School polos available for $25
•	 Donations accepted of good quality, pre loved uniforms

Facebook Page
Turvey Park Public School P&C Association is our official Facebook page. ‘Like’ us, to keep up to date with P&C information. 

Michelle McKelvie – P&C Secretary
turveyparkpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

P & C meets on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7.00pm in the staffroom.
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KINDERGARTEN 2022
We are currently taking  

APPLICATIONS FOR ENROLMENT IN KINDERGARTEN FOR 2022

Do you have a child who will be starting Kindergarten next year?  Do you know someone with a child ready for 
school?

Please contact us as soon as possible if your answer to either of these questions is YES!

Applications are to be completed and returned to school by:  Friday 27 August 2021.

YEAR 6 BABY PHOTOGRAPHS
Year 6 students are requested to bring in two (2) photographs:

*	  baby & toddler (If your child did not attend TPPS in Kindergarten please also send this photograph in).

These photos will be returned to students once they have been scanned.  

Final date for photographs : Friday 27 August 2021.

These photographs will be used for a visual display of our Year 6 students at the end of year functions.

Thank you

Year 6 Staff

 

Congratulations to these 6 students – Lara, Max, Marlie, Harry, Kyle & Nawar 
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Wednesday 25/8/21 - Week 7 
 our Book Week Parade will take place. 

 
So, it’s time to start thinking about your child’s costume. 
Remember! costumes can be made from many bits and 
pieces around the house and don’t have to cost a 
fortune. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable have parents and family 
members at this exciting event this year, but we promise 
to take many happy snaps for everyone to remember 
this great day.  
 
The Canteen will provide a yummy special lunch for the 
day which will be advertised in the newsletter for those 
wanting to order. 
 
 Mrs Julie Sharrock     
Turvey Park PS Teacher Librarian 


